Parliamentary Vice-Minister of Justice Kadoyama receives a courtesy visit from the
International Criminal Court Judge and Registrar on January 22, 2019.

On January 22, 2019, Parliamentary Vice- Minister of Justice Kadoyama received a
courtesy visit from Ms. Tomoko Akane and Mr. Peter Louis, the judge and registrar of
the International Criminal Court (ICC) respectively.

Parliamentary Vice-Minister welcomed the guests from the ICC, and in return, the ICC
side expressed their appreciation for the continuous support that the ICC received from
Japan.

Judge Akane (left), Registrar Lewis (middle), and Parliamentary Vice-Minister
Kadoyama (right)



